## Dear Marker49,

Mark,

Thank you for your readership. Sent you a "snail mail" permission letter allowing you to use any of my work which appears on this blog for your planned blog. All I would ask is that you provide a link to my blog on your blog.

Would it be possible for you to do minor reasearch projects from time to time? Just things like getting addresses or obtaining phone numbers and/or email addresses. Let me know if that is possible???

Take care out there and I'll be hoping to hear back from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise Prisoner Rights Activist

Prisoner Rights Activis tim.muise.63@gmail.com

facebook.com/curearminc

The grade Opense to a weares